
ABOUT THE STAINED GLASS WINDOW 
The kestrel, depicted in this rendering, is the smallest and most common falcon 

in North America. Thriving in urban environments,  these birds recognize  
opportunities and act upon them. They also use their strengths to maximize  

success. With these characteristics, the kestrel embodies the spirit of  
Hope Builders and is the perfect backdrop to the stained glass window.

From many broken pieces we can create something beautiful forever.



Legacy Sponsorship Opportunities

In honor of her 60th Jubilee, Sister Eileen McNerney  
challenged Hope Builders to raise $1,000,000 for its  
sustainability fund to guarantee that the work that she began 
continues to serve as a beacon of hope in our community.

To permanently recognize Sister Eileen and the Sisters of 
St. Joseph of Orange, Hope Builders will dedicate a stained 
glass window at its downtown Santa Ana location.  

Judson Studios, a fine arts studio, will design the stained 
glass window to inspire hope for the future generations who 
walk through our doors.

Ensure the Legacy

$100,000

$25,000
⊲ Private thank you dinner with Sister Eileen
⊲ Framed artistic rendering of Founders Window 
⊲ Recognition on Legacy Plaque

⊲ Family name on sponsored panel – panel size  
approximately 2’ x 5’ (three panels available)
⊲ Stained glass replica of gifted panel
⊲ Private thank you dinner with Sister Eileen
⊲ Tour of Judson Studios and involvement in  
design process
⊲ Recognition on Legacy Plaque

t t

$50,000
⊲ Family name on sponsored panel – panel size  
approximately 2’ x 3’ (three panels available)
⊲ Stained glass replica of gifted panel
⊲ Private thank you dinner with Sister Eileen
⊲ Tour of Judson Studios and involvement in  
design process
⊲ Recognition on Legacy Plaque

$10,000
⊲ Recognition on Legacy Plaque

To become a Legacy Donor, please contact:
Christa Sheehan 
(714) 543-5105 ext. 112
csheehan@tsjhopebuilders.org

Each young person, no matter what his or her history, is precious in God’s sight, and yet many of them are scared, 
stuck or broken. It saddens me to walk down the street and see a bird with a broken wing. I can’t always fix the bird, 

but I do believe that with God’s help, the young people who walk through Hope Builders’ door, can one day fly.
- SISTER EILEEN MCNERNEY
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